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Dear Parents/Carers,
Re: Whole School Christmas Cinema Trip


We are very happy to inform you that we have booked for the whole school including Nursery children to go to The Odeon Cinema in Rochdale on Wednesday 18th December to watch a new movie Abominable. 

The cost for the cinema and the coaches is £11, we are asking parents for a £5 donation towards the trip per child. Please return the below slip together with payment before Friday 1st November 2019.

All children will be provided with a packed lunch to take with them which will also include sweets and a drink, please confirm below your child’s choice of sandwich.

This will be during the school day and all children will be back at school for the end of day at 3.15pm.


Kind regards,


Liz Meehan
Administrator 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I give permission for my child ………………………………….. Class ………….… to go to The 

Odeon Cinema Rochdale on Wednesday 18th December 2019 and enclose £5

Signed……………………………………………………… parent/carer

My child would like

Ham sandwich         

Cheese spread Sandwich 

Jam Sandwich     
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